
Hello Grundy Parents! 
  
The Grundy Fall Music Program featuring our 5th and 6th graders will premiere tonight at 
6:30pm.  This is a pre-recorded concert that the students worked on during the first quarter and 
recorded last week.  You can watch online using the link below, on Comcast Channel 20, or on 
I3 Broadband Channel 21.  Immediately after the premiere ends, the same link can be used to 
watch the program anytime, so feel free to share it with your family and friends. 
  
Here is the link - 
https://www.nfhsnetwork.com/events/morton-high-school-morton-morton-il/evt4e9a988ebf 
  
Thanks for your support! 
Tim Beutel 
Grundy Music Teacher 
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